
COMMUNICATION




Letter to teacher or principal

Dear (Name of Principal, Teacher or other school employee),

(Name of Club) is offering an educational enhancement program called Power Hour. Designed specifically to help members with homework, this program is available after school, Monday through Thursday (adjust to fit your Club’s schedule). Dedicated staff members and volunteers supervise each session and help members complete their assignments for the day. When members finish their work, they may choose to participate in a variety of other engaging and educational activities to develop their skills even further.

Members earn Power Points for participating in the program, completing their homework and taking part in additional learning activities. The points they earn can be exchanged for attractive prizes throughout the year.

We would like for you to know about Power Hour because several of our members attend your school. Our goal is to support your teachers by helping their students arrive for school each day with their homework completed and ready to turn in.

(Optional)  Power Hour also offers a tutoring program for members who need additional help in specific subject areas such as math, English or science. Members are referred to the tutoring program by our staff, and we work closely with both parents and teachers to develop learning goals and to make sure the child’s specific needs are addressed.

If you have any students you think would benefit from this program, please let me know. In addition, if you – or any of your colleagues – might be interested in volunteering as a homework helper or tutor, please contact me. Please do not hesitate to give me a call to discuss any questions you may have. 

Sincerely,

(Your name) (Your position)

(Telephone number)







